
1

Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Ken Shimko <kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 9:46 AM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Subject: Bob's Auto - corrected table 1
Attachments: Bob's Auto - corrected Table 1.xlsx

Hi Carrie. 
 
Here is corrected Table 1 for the Bob’s Auto site in Tony.  I had some data entry errors (MW-8) on table in report.  I 
rechecked all wells for the past 5 sampling events and found no other errors. 
 
We discussed the data yesterday and this morning: 
 

 Tony Depot well not sampled recently.  This is because well head difficult to access due to stripped bolts…will 
have to cut them to remove cap.  Did not sample because PZ-2, MW-9, MW-13A, MW-13B are all between site 
and Tony Depot well…and these wells are clean. 

 
 The sample results document a stable and receding plume, in my opinion.  We do see some effects from the wet 

summer.  For example, MW-8 had lower concentrations during the 6/23 &  9/29 sampling events…I interpret 
this to dilution.  The concentrations returned to historical levels in December 6 sampling event … although 
trending lower. 

 
 We discussed whether hydraulic conductivity tests should be conducted 

 
 
Please let me know how you want to proceed. 
 
Thanks 
 
Kenneth Shimko, PG 
Meridian Environmental Consulting, LLC 
2711 North Elco Road 
Fall Creek, Wisconsin 54742 
(715)832-6608 (office) 
(715)579-0723 (cell) 
(715)832-6797 (Fax) 
Email: kshimko.meridianenv@gmail.com 
 


